
A Memurandum of cooperation was signed between Georgian Technical University and the 

University of MAKÜ 

 

On September 8, 2022 within the international week a memorandum of cooperation was 

signed between Georgian Technical University  and Burdur Mehmed Akif Ersoy University of 

Turkey.  

 

The memorandum envisages deepening and promoting academic and scientific cooperation 

between the universities, as well as exchange programs for university professors and students, 

and participation in educational and scientific courses, joint conferences, cross-cultural studies 

and trainings. 

 

The memorandum between universities was signed with the visit and participation of 

Georgian Technical University lecturer Tinatin Charkhalashvili. 

Representatives from different universities participated in the international week. Within the 

framework of the visit, extremely interesting academic activities were also carried out and 

future partnership perspectives were planned with European university participants. 



                     

                                         

 


